
This year we are offering a new form of Academic Intervention.

In order to better serve the needs of the students, and to provide support for the students that may
need or require it, MCHS will be utilizing Friday late starts to provide extra assistance to students
through Office Hours and the Learning Center.  

Students may be required to use the Learning Center on Friday morning if they are on academic
probation, if they are in danger of failing of class, or are failing a class.  

Students may be referred to the Learning Center on Friday morning if they are missing class work, need
to make up or retake an exam or quiz, or are recommended to the Learning Center based on their
subject teacher's discretion.

The work, assignments, and assessments that need to be completed will be available in the Learning
Center for the student to complete Friday morning prior to the start of class.  The learning center opens
at 7:45 am, allowing students over an hour of in which they can complete their work.  

Students and parents will be notified early in the week if they are recommended or required to use the
Learning Center.  

Office Hours:

In order to better serve the needs of the students, and to provide support for the students that may
need or require it, MCHS will be utilizing Friday late starts to provide extra assistance to students
through Office Hours and the Learning Center.  

Students may be required to use Office Hours on Friday morning if they are on academic probation, if
they are in danger of failing a class, are failing a class, or require additional one-on-one support or
guidance in order to complete assignments.  

Students may be recommended to attend a teachers Office Hours on Friday morning if they are missing
class work, need to make up or retake an exam or quiz, or require additional one-on-one interaction
and guidance.  

Students that are recommended or required to attend a teachers Office Hours will sign in upon arrival
and sign out after they have finished meeting with their teacher.    

Students and parents will be notified early in the week if they are recommended or required to use the
Learning Center.  

Sincerely,

Mariposa County High School Teachers

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,
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